
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 
TOWN OF MINT HILL  

 
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENTS 

 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE MINT HILL BOARD OF 

ADJUSTMENTS TO BE HELD ON MONDAY, AUGUST 28TH, 2017 AT 6:30 

P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELED BY CHAIRMAN, GARY ISENHOUR, DUE 

TO THE FACT THERE IS NO BUSINESS TO BE CONDUCTED AT THIS 

TIME. 

 
 
                                                                                            
        Candice Hawkins 
        Program Support Assistant 
        August 21, 2017 
  


